
Dear Friend,

Grand View Christian School’s annual Walk-A-Thon is coming soon! As part of the school-wide Work-
A-Thon program, this is a chance for our preschool through 2nd grade students to participate as we get
some exercise, make memories with our friends and family, and earn pledges by walking for an hour.

I am writing to ask if you would consider a pledge to help me reach my Walk-A-Thon fundraising goal.
Your donation will support tuition assistance for students who might otherwise be unable to attend my
awesome school. In addition, a portion of the funds raised will go towards a school project. This year’s
project will be a utility truck with a snowplow for the facilities team.

I love Grand View Christian School and want other kids to be able to have the opportunity to be a
part of all of the fun. As a bonus, I get the chance to win REALLY cool prizes for meeting my pledge
goal! Would you please help me make a difference?

If you would like to donate, please fill out the enclosed pledge form and return it in the envelope
provided. To give online or learn more, simply scan the QR code below or visit 
https://grandviewchristianschool.org/work-a-thon/

Every donation matters! Thank you SO much for helping make a difference!

_______________________________________
Student’s Signature

_______________________________________
Grade
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